Customer Communication Forum
Wednesday August 15 2012, 10:00 am, Kiowa Conference Room
Agenda
Attendees: 22

Steve D’Antoni: Modernization Update (Child Care Center, Courtyard EE)

» Child care- The GSA will be moving their child care center to the MIB. The
opening of the center is scheduled for November 2012.

» Courtyard EE- (Cafeteria patio area) - Since the last CCF meeting, a new concrete
surface had been installed. Courtyard lamp posts will be installed as well as will
an outdoor grill. Occupants will be able to soon enjoy the courtyard during
lunchtime. The space will also be available to reserve for office events.

Steve D’Antoni: Installation and Training for New Evacuation Chairs

» Evacuation chairs have been installed in designated cabinets within the freight
elevator lobbies on floors 1 through 7 of the Main Interior Building.

» Additional chairs are being installed in the MIB basement, penthouses and on all
floors of the SIB.

» A Training announcement will be issued later this month on using the new
evacuation chair.

Rick Farr: E Street Railing Repair

> Julien Design has erected the scaffolding, installed barriers in the planter, and dug
into the planter to unearth the large stones. They now have to find a way to move
the stones back to their original position. Assuming the replication of missing
bronze pieces goes as the contractor expects, all work on the project should be
completed on or about September 30.

Rick Farr: MIB Office Space

» ONRR and PAM are on schedule to return to the building by September 30, 2012.

» We are working to provide GSA with a housing plan to show complete
occupancy of the Main Interior Building. GSA is leading an effort in which they
will be reviewing a proposed housing plan (called the Customer Portfolio Plan)
with DOI leadership in late September.

SHOUT ouTs!!




